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John,
 
It was nice to speak with you today. 
 
The local agency does determine the separation reason.  If they ask, CJSTC staff members will provide 
guidance, but ultimately the decision is up to the local agency. CJSTC staff members aren’t 
investigators, so we rely on the local agency to determine whether or not an internal investigation 
should be conducted and what the separation code should be.  There are no punitive sanctions in 
Florida laws for an agency not conducting an internal investigation.
 
I hope this is helpful. 
 
Gretl Plessinger
Florida Department of Law Enforcement
(850) 410-7265, Desk
(850) 410-7001, Office
(850) 294- 6538, Cell


